
Class Cancellations Due to 

National Center Test for University Admissions 

On January 17 (Sat) and 18 (Sun) 2015, the National Center 

Test for University Admissions will be held at Komaba Campus. 

To prepare for the exam implementation, classes of the Senior 

Division Courses (including PEAK students’ courses) will be 

cancelled as follows: 

 

◇Class Cancellation◇ 

 
January 16 (Fri), 2015: No Afternoon Classes   

 (Period 3, 4 & 5)  
                   

 

Regardless of this guideline, some courses other than the above 

courses might be cancelled or other courses scheduled to be 

cancelled might be held. Take note of such course information 

from the course instructors and be sure to check the website 

and/or the bulletin board for postings.   
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Senior Division Section & PEAK/GPEAK Section 
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